
No objections were received to the proposed TRO for the Rest bus stop so Aileen Simpson is 
arranging for TRO to be signed on Monday 23rd April, advertised on 27th April and effective date will 
be 6 weeks later – 11th June.

Whether we will have it signed and lined by then I am trying to find out.


